
Imaging for 
tomorrow.
The campaign for a new magnetic resonance 
imaging (MRI) scanner.

Donate to Mercy Medical Center Merced Foundation online at 
www.supportmercymerced.org or mail to:

Mercy Medical Center Merced Foundation
2740 M Street
Merced, CA 95340

For more information call 209-564-4200
or email MercyFoundationMerced@DignityHealth.org

The MRI suite at Mercy Medical Center performed 3,000 MRI 
exams in 2020. Our current MRI scanner was installed in 2010 
and while it is still serviceable, the new version has a wider bore 
diameter (27.5 inches compared to our current 23 inches). 

The addition will allow greater patient comfort, the ability to 
accommodate larger patients, and the ability to offer MRI breast 
imaging.

•	 Larger bore accommodates more patients with less 
claustrophobia.

•	 Newer imaging technology produces clearer images with 
additional diagnostic information.

Having a second scanner for outpatient, emergency, and inpatient 
services will reduce utilization conflicts resulting in more efficient, 
higher-quality patient care.

Your help is needed to fund the purchase of a new MRI machine by 
the end of 2023.


